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14 September 2016 
 
 
 
INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 16103 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your information request, received on 23 August 2016. You asked the London 
Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following information 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):   
 

[Does Legacy Corporation have] a record of the CPO that was used to purchase 
Vittoria Wharf with? From my understanding there will have been an inquiry, and 
these files should theoretically be available.  

 
We believe the Compulsory Purchase Order (CPO) requested is the London Development 
Agency (Lower Lea Valley, Olympic and Legacy) Compulsory Purchase Order 2005’, also 
known as the Olympic CPO.  As mentioned on receipt of the request, a search has 
previously been undertaken for this document - 
http://queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/~/media/lldc/publication%20scheme/foi%20response
s/201412/14053%20response.pdf.  
 
A new search was conducted across the Legacy Corporation fileserver, on the search terms 
“compulsory purchase”.  The Olympic CPO was not within the search results. The Legacy 
Corporation do hold records in archive that reference the CPO, however, we have estimated 
that the time required to locate, retrieve, identify if the information is held and if it is, extract 
the specific Vittoria Wharf references, and / or scan the entire document, will exceed the 
appropriate limit of £450, based on 18 hours works at a set £25 per hour as established 
under section 12 of the FOIA. 
 
I have contacted the Greater London Authority (GLA) and they have advised me that they 
might hold an electronic copy, although they do not know for certain. They have suggested 
that you submit your request to them and they will undertake a search. 
 
Information on how to submit a FOI to the GLA is on their website: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information#Stub-205867 
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If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
 
Deputy Chief Executive 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 
Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 
after the initial response will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
 

http://www.ico.gov.uk/



